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The 3rd Transnational Meeting of the project SELCERT: Skills Development and Certification for 
Trainers of Synchronous Electronic Learning, coordinated by EURO-IDEA and hosted by MMC, took 
place in Nicosia, Cyprus on the 18th and 19th of September 2023. All six partners participated 
physically in the meeting (CCC, FU, ASNOR, EURO-IDEA, DIMITRA and OMEGATECH). During these 
two days of meeting, all participating partners contributed to the smooth execution of the meeting. 

The first day of the meeting started with a welcoming note from the host of the transnational 
meeting, MMC, and then a welcoming note from the project’s coordinator, EURO-IDEA. The project’s 
coordinator brought to attention some clarifications regarding the development of the curriculum in 
accordance with the learning outcomes specified in the qualification framework and the 
development of the training materials. All partners agreed on a mutual deadline for the completion 
of the training materials. Additionally, CCC, as the leading organisation of PR2: Certification Schemes 
For Curricula and Training Materials and Certification Scheme for the Certification of Persons [the 
SEL trainer], discussed how the certification scheme will take place and what it should contain. The 
meeting ended with the partners agreeing on some important deadlines.  

During the second and final day of the meeting, the partners discussed and agreed on PR6: Digital 
Resource Center and Networking Tool For Synchronous Electronic Learning [SEL] Trainer, more 
specifically OMEGATECH, as the leading organisation of PR6, presented and discussed the steps that 
will be taken in the future regarding the tools and the platform. All partners gave their input in 
regards to the matter and agreed on a mutual deadline for the first draft of the tools and the 
platform. Moreover, ASNOR raised the topic of translations of the training materials, and all partners 
agreed on the proposed deadline. The meeting ended with all partners confirming that will meet 
again virtually, to present their final training materials.  

Overall, the 3rd Transnational Meeting was very productive and beneficial for everyone who 
participated. It was a great pleasure for the partners to meet again and share fruitful ideas for the 
project's progression. These two successful days ended with the confirmation of the 4th TPM in 
Poland on the second half of 2024. 

 


